
acl{. E.F.S-~ 

11?,Piccadilly,W.l 

September 23,1919 

Wrote Dr. Munro this informa.tion. 25.ix.19. 
Also wired Miss Buxton, Save Children fund same effect. 

Dear Sir William, 

Very many thanks for your letter 

of the 18th. in· n:gard to the suggestion made 

by Dr. 1::l.ector Munro that Wenkebach should come 

to England. 

I • have been making enquiries ,and 

am told by the Home Office that if Professor 
British 

We:nkebach applies to the/military authorities 

at Vienna (where I understand he now is~) for 

a visa he should have no difficulty about com-

ing over here, as he is a Dutchman. If any 

difficulty should arise,I hope you will let me 

know,becauBe I think it would be very desirable 

for Wenk:ebach to come overt@ this country. 
f 

Yours sincerely, 

Sir William Osler ,Bart. ,1!' . R.S. 


